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Hi my name is Cody Christensen an avid snowbiker snowmobiler and i wanted to make a few comments on the

Nez-Perc national forest plan revision. The great burn is an amazing place to accses in the heart of winter there

is literally no other place like it. I personly have never seen any wildlife when you are able to access those kind of

area there is just to much snow for something to live there. In my opion that is one of the greatest things about

snowmobiling/snowbiking is when the snow melts so does the tracks it is one of the greatest thing being able to

see such beautiful country and preserving it for future generations to enjoy it as i have.  If they close down huge

areas like this it is only gonna cause more conflict with snowmobilers and skiers/snowshoeing. Confining us all to

such a small place as when we have areas like the great burn that is just way to far in the backcountry to access

by skis in a day. We really do need to preserve this stuff for future generations to enjoy the complete serenity of

accessing the greatburn by snowmobile/snowbikes.  In my opion there is already so much wilderness area and

area that cannot be acsessed by snowmobile or snowbike that we really do not need to shut areas like the great

burn down.Thank you for your time. 

Cody Christensen

 


